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A Workshop titled "Developing Education through Artificial
Intelligence"

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi campus), in collaboration with
the College of Education, Humanities, and Social Sciences, organized a workshop titled
"Developing Education through Artificial Intelligence," presented by Professor Mohammed
Hassan to the students of the Educational Diploma program.

The workshop aimed to highlight the potential of artificial intelligence in the field of education
and how these modern technologies can improve the quality of education and enhance student
engagement. It included an introduction to the concept of artificial intelligence and its
applications in education.

The workshop program covered key topics such as personalized learning, intelligent
assessment, and interactive lessons. It also explored the promising opportunities that artificial
intelligence offers for improving access to educational resources.



The event saw significant interaction from students, who showed keen interest in the topic and
participated in engaging discussions. They raised numerous questions about the applications of
artificial intelligence in education and the challenges ahead.

The Deanship of Student Affairs hopes this workshop will be the first of many future events that
support innovative and advanced education at Al Ain University.
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